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Dear Parents and Carers,  

RE: Year 11 Christmas Party  

We are delighted to announce that we will be celebrating our amazing Year 11 students and rewarding them with 

a Christmas party celebration that will take place on Friday 13th December from 6:30 – 9:00 at the Academy. 

We acknowledge the hard work and effort that so many Year 11 students are putting in to ensure their progress 

and that they achieve the best GCSE exam results that they can this year and feel it is only right to celebrate this. 

This event is exclusively for Year 11 students only.  

As this is a celebration and reward event, there will be some strict criteria for students to receive a ticket. 

Currently all students are eligible to attend and are given a fresh start next week with all detentions cleared that 

are owed. However, if from Monday 18th November they fail to meet any of the criteria below, their ticket may be 

revoked.  

• Strong attendance (certain medical exemptions will be allowed) 

• Students must attend every lesson from now until the day of the event. Any truancy to lessons will not be 

tolerated 

• Full effort in lessons and homework must be shown 

• There must be no incidents of extremely poor or antisocial behaviour 

• Students must have their college application completed  

• Students must have more positive than negative points on Edulink 

• Students must not have any outstanding detentions  

• All mocks must be completed and caught up with if they have been missed 

The Academy are focussed on ensuring that all Year 11 students achieve the best outcomes this year and have the 

highest expectations regarding conduct, behaviour and attitudes. There will therefore be no exemptions for the 

criteria above.  

Dress code will be smart and appropriate, but students may come Christmas themed if they wish. 

We very much look forward to celebrating a successful start to the year with the amazing Year 11 students and 

would like as many students as possible to attend this event.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Farouk Tumi  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


